
 

At the BOD meeting held on November 16, the Board received a petition to remove Daniel Hoggard 

from the Board. This petition was signed by 26 homeowners that were verified as being in good 

standing. According to our Covenants, a committee of 12 members in good standing, who are not part 

of the original petition, and are not a member of the current Board, can be a member of that 

committee.  In attempting to form an unbiased committee, the Board will accept volunteers from the 

general membership to serve on this committee.  If you are interested, please visit, call or email the 

office and provide us with your name, address, phone number and/or email.  This information will be 

written on a slip of paper and placed into a locked box.  In early January, twelve names will be drawn 

from that box and the committee will be formed.  This committee will determine whether the charges 

are adequate enough to proceed with removal, according to State Statutes.  The copy of the original 

petition was read into the minutes on November 16 and will be posted online, after the minutes have 

been approved at the next Board meeting on December 14.  To review the petition prior to it being 

posted on the CHA website, please visit the office.   

Office – 252-441-5886 

Email – colingtonadmin@colingtonharbour.net 
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